
Roberta Pippy Odell
Nov. 4, 1939 ~ May 25, 2022

My love goes out to the Odell family as I also lost my mom this month and I know how hard it is. I had the privilege

of not only having Dr. Odell as my dermatologist for most of my live, but I'm also friends with his son Rich, who is a

great man. I was saddened to learn of Mrs. Odell's passing when Rich told me about it last night. Your family is in

my prayers. It's nice to know that we will see our loved ones again on the other side. If you ever need anything Rich

please reach out. Rob Ungricht

    - Rob Ungricht

What a beautiful tribute to Bobbi! We were able to visualize the event as you described and it was beautiful! Dear

Dick, and sons, we are so sorry for your loss, but we rejoice that Bobbi is no longer suffering in the frailities of her

mortal body. We have wonderful memories of you both at our group dinners and in our home. We are envious of all

our friends on the otherside, no doubt they are gathering together to enjoy one another. More friends are beyond

the veil than are here now and it brings much sorrow to be away from them. But thank goodness for the knowledge

we have of the Gospel. Hope and prayers help to ease the pain. We are sending love and hugs your way. Love

Carol and Renae.

    - Carol and Renae Hillyard

Steve and I wish you all the best during this difficult time. God Bless you.

    - Lorrie Belcher


